Post Project Evaluation

Purchase of Site Dunshaughlin

Following the award of patronage for the new Community National School in Dunshaughlin to LMETB the Department instructed LMETB to take over the conveyancing of the site and register the site in the name of LMETB. At the ETB board meeting on 28th February 2019 the board resolved to approve the taking in charge of the site. The Chief States Solicitors office were informed.

LMETB Solicitors were engaged to conclude matters.

Due diligence with regard to site boundaries/burdens and surveys was carried out with surveyor engaged.

The Department applied for planning permission for the site which was for a primary school and a second level school on the site.

Resolution passed by LMETB Board on 19th July 2018 to authorise the affixing of the seal of LMETB to the contracts.

Project concluded successfully with contracts fully executed.